From the Country Director's Desk

Dear Friends,

I am thrilled to share the latest edition of our quarterly newsletter to share insights into our work over the last quarter. Orbis continues to make advances in its endeavor to make quality eye health services accessible to all. We are delighted to share the report on the Cost-Benefit Analysis of Investing In Child Eye Health highlighting the economic impact of childhood blindness in India. The study is the first of its kind since 1997. Moreover, through Hospital Based Trainings, we continue to support training and capacity building of eye care fraternity professionals. The Vision Vans have been instrumental in enabling the last mile connect between the communities and eye health services. Further, we would also like to give you a glimpse of our initiative aimed at strengthening systems and processes for improved patient communication.

We are also sharing impact stories as a testament of the change at grassroots level, and something for you to look forward to over the next quarter.

Dr. Rishi Raj Borah Country Director - India, Orbis





In Trends

World Sight Day: Empowering Lives by Enabling Eye Health Services in the Communities

Read More

Patient Communication: Understanding the Patient's Perspective

Read More

Developing a Cadre of Trained Eye Health Professionals

Read More





What's New at Orbis

The Power of Small Things

Read more

Steering Change through Vision Van

Read more

Coming Up

Launch of Transforming Child Eye Care in Nepal

World Diabetes Day -November 14, 2022

International Day of Persons with Disabilities -December 3, 2022



Meet the Orbis Team in India

We eagerly look forward to your insights and suggestions. Please drop a mail at mansa.madhusudan@orbis.org to share your thoughts on this newsletter.











